

CARA Bulletin

21 August 2018

Local issues: raising the awareness of fraud

• **Fraud awareness**. Bath Police, in conjunction with Banks in the city centre, have got together to arrange a fraud awareness event in the Guildhall on 3rd September. There will be one session in the morning from 09:30 to 11:30 and one in the afternoon between 12:30 and 14:30.

The event will involve 3 presentations on fraud awareness from different Banks and the Police to try and raise awareness of the risks of fraud.

They are aiming to get the message out to people who will regularly come into contact with vulnerable adults so that you can share the knowledge you gain, to help protect people who might otherwise be tempted by a telephone cold call, a phishing email or a knock on the door.

There are a total of 120 spaces (60 for each session).

The sessions are FREE but, if you are interested to attend you must, please, **book your ticket by emailing** jonathan.raisey@avonandsomerset.police.uk to reserve a seat, saying if you want to come to the morning session or the afternoon session. Please use the heading of 'Fraud Awareness'.

The location for the talks will be the Kaposvar Room in The Guildhall, here in Bath.

Refreshments will be provided.

CARA Committee 2018/19		Our email addresses are on our website www.carabath.com	
Barry Gilbertson	Chairman	Bernard Horn	Secretary
Richard Brown	Vice Chairman/Traffic	Anne Love	Waste
George Feiger	Traffic	Mike Richardson	Treasurer
Jackie Hampton	Social Secretary	Ron Temperton	City Centre Action Group

Website: www.carabath.com